
GGA Leadership Meeting 

March 4, 2025 (revision 1) 

DRAFT MINUTES 

The Meeting was called to order by Bob Diamond at 10:01am 

Attendees via Zoom were Rich Frisch, Bob Diamond, Joe Ober, Ray Grimes, Don Hunston, Allan 

Kaufman, Mike Pecora 

Minutes from 2/4/2025 were APPROVED 

Old Business 

Treasurer’s Report – No change in February.  Rich emailed proposed budget previously.  The Board 

APPROVED the proposed budget for 2025 

Six members joined since our last meeting, including three new members 

GGA descriptive brochures should be included in new member packets.  It was noted several new 

members did not receive GGA brochures.  Bob to follow-up with Karen Ruth, Membership Director.  In 

the past as President, Don  emailed brochures to the GGA members. 

2025 Golf Schedule is finalized for the most part.  We still need to hold some rain dates.  Dining room 

reservations are not an option for rain dates.  Bob working with Bobby to load and open GGA events up 

earlier than in the past.  Events through May should be open Initially.  There are a couple 9-hole events 

for Super Seniors to be scheduled on rain dates on Thursday mornings 

Montgomery CC did not show interest in a Ryder Cup, therefore it will be removed from Golf calendar  

The Jeff St John Clinic dates are set. 

Scheduling of Away Outing is pending.  Allan working on it. 

New Business 

Opening day will be a Scramble Format with a GGA augmented prize pool.  

The GGA Happy Hour will be similar to last year.  Hors-d’oeuvres will be ordered a bit later to 

accommodate late finishers.  Bob to work with Rich to reserve a few tables. 

Jerry to send out description of first few events to GGA members. 

Adjournment 10:10 am 

Next Meeting: TBD via Zoom 

 




